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January 30, 1998
,

Pleasant Valley Hospital
ATTN: Mr. Michael G. Sellards

Executive Director
2520 Valley Drive
Point Pleasant. WV 25550

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 47-127286-01/97-01

Dear Mr. Sellards:

Thank you for your response of January 22, 1998. to our Notice of Violation.
-issued on Jauary 2.1998, concerning activities conducted under NRC License
No. 47 17286-01. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the,

requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your
( corrective actions during future inspectior.i.

We appreciate your cooperation in this ma+ter,
,

l
' Sincerely,

l-
orginal signed by Nader L. Hamish

Nader L. Mamish. Acting Chief
Materials Licensing / Inspection Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Docket No. 030-12507
License-No. 47-17286-01

cc: ' State of West Virginia
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